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May 16, 2008
Maureen Schoen
17A Heritage Drive, Apt 12

Salem, MA 01970

Re: Board of Registration in Pharmacy
       Docket No.: PH-07-062

       License No.: 26183
Dear Ms. Schoen:

At its regularly scheduled meeting on April 15, 2008, the Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) reviewed your request for termination of the suspension on your Massachusetts pharmacist license. Such request was made in regard to the Consent Agreement you entered into with the Board effective April 3, 2007 in resolution of complaint identified by the docket number listed above. 
Please be advised the Board voted to terminate the suspension period and placed your license on probationary status in accordance with the terms of the Agreement, effective April 15, 2008. Please be reminded it is your responsibility to ensure that the Board receives all required documentation specified in the Agreement. All documents should be sent to my attention at the above address.  All documentation and information concerning your MPRS contract will continue to go to Tim McCarthy, MPRS Coordinator.
I am enclosing your wallet card license, which is good through the expiration date of December 31, 2008. I can be contacted directly at 617-973-0951 you should have any other question or concerns regarding the Agreement. 

Sincerely,

Karen Fishman

Probation Monitor
